Valley Township Planning Commission Minutes

December 2, 2009

The Valley Township Planning Commission held its meeting Dec. 2, 2009 at the Valley Twp. Building. In
attendance were Tom Bedisky, Ralph Reedy, Dan McGann, Richard DiGiacomo, Jon Wetzel, Glenn
Simington and Scott Edmeads. Also in attendance were supervisors Judy Achy and Mike Kull and zoning
officer George Plafcan.

Other Attendees: Wayne Hildebrand-representing the Hoy subdivision

The meeting was called to order by chairman Tom Bedisky at 7:03 PM with the reading of the November
minutes. A motion was made to accept the minutes by Richard and a 2m by Glenn. Motion passed.

Old Business: Wayne Hildebrand representing the Hoy subdivision told the commission he contacted Bill
Toth after the November meeting. A note approving the plan’s septic waiver with the SEO’s signature was
with the plans. A motion was made by Richard to approve the plan with a 2 by Jon. Motion passed.

New Business: None
The meeting was adjourned at 7:24 PM with a motion by Scott and a 2™ from Tom, motion passed.
Respectfully Submitted:

Scott Edmeads, Secretary Valley Township Planning Commission



